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UPCOMING EVENT DATES 

EVENT NAME:​ Intuitive Surgical Open 
House 

LOCATION:​ ​Sunnyvale, CA 

DATE(S):​ ​ October 5 

TIME:  ​9:00AM-12:00PM 

 

EVENT NAME:​ Capital City Classic 

LOCATION: ​Pleasant Grove High School 

DATE(S):​ ​October 18-20 

 

EVENT NAME:​ Cambridge Harvest Festival 

LOCATION:​ ​Cambridge Elementary School 

DATE(S):​ ​October 25 

TIME: ​5:00-7:00PM  

 

 

 

 

 
EDITOR: Kaylani Dacanay 

UPCOMING EVENTS… 

Intuitive Surgical Open House 

The RoboVikes have been invited to 

Intuitive Surgical’s Open House! This is an 

exciting opportunity where some of our 

team members will tour their facilities and 

participate in engineering activities.  

Capital City Classic  

For the past few weeks, the RoboVikes have 

been preparing for the upcoming Capital 

City Classic. This is an off-season 

competition where we will compete in the 

same game as the 2019 season, Deep 

Space, with our robot, Valkyrie. Also, this 

year, some members from our team will be 

presenting workshops about using 

OnShape and the pros and cons of NEO 

Motors. Come support us at Pleasant 

Grove High School on October 20th!  

 

 

 



 

 

 

Cambridge Harvest Festival 

At the Cambridge Harvest Festival, we will 

be helping the elementary school set up 

game booths and play games with the kids.  

Important September Events 

Kids Who Code Club 

 

The RoboVikes were super excited to work 

with the Academy of 21st Century Learning 

by mentoring the 20 students in their Kids 

Who Code Club. Throughout the day, 

students in grades 3-5 learned the basics of 

block programming and problem solving 

through hands on activities and computer 

programs. Older students in grades 6-10 

learned about programming more in depth 

while still participating in the hands on 

activities through a computer program.  

 

 

Rummage Sale

 

Our annual rummage sale was super 

successful! Our team raised about $1700 

for our upcoming competition season. All 

of the unsold items were donated to the 

Opportunity House in Vacaville. A huge 

thank you to everyone who donated to our 

team!  
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